COLLEGE

www.parramattacollege.com.au

Paul Dillon Scholarship 2017

The Parramatta College is offering one not-for-profit community
organisation access to professional development training for their
staff to the value of $2000.

This scholarship was established in 2017 to honour the vast
contribution made to the college by Paul Dillon. Paul was President of the College
Board for 7 years.

Eligibility:

The organisation must:
e Be registered with the Australian Charities and Not-for-profit Commission
(ACNC) as a not-for-profit or charity.
e Operate predominantly in Parramatta, Hills Shire or Cumberland LGAs.
e Be able to demonstrate a desire to develop their staff skills but lack financial
capacity.

Value: $2000

Valid for: 12 months from acceptance

Number awarded: 1

Delivery mode: Face to face at the Western Sydney Skills Hub or onsite/in-house

Application process:

1. Complete the Scholarship application form.

2. Submit the form to us before the closing date via post (PO Box 2261 North
Parramatta, NSW, 1750), drop it off to our office (Suite 1, level 1, 410 Church
Street, Enter via Ross Street, North Parramatta) or email it to
admin@parramattacollege.com.au .

3. Your application will be reviewed by the selection panel.

4. You will be contacted about the outcome of your application.

Closing date: 30 June 2017
Terms and conditions:

The scholarship is for delivery of training only. We are unable to provide
reimbursement of other costs associated with attending the training sessions (Eg:
travel, food etc).

Courses may be selected from our scheduled/advertised classes, or private, onsite/in-
house training and can be delivered to a group of staff as a one off basis up to the
value of the scholarship amount.

Any training selected above the value of the scholarship will be charged to the
organisation at the public advertised course fee.

Not redeemable for cash.
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